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ON BEHALF of the board of directors, 
we thank you for your gifts and 

donations during AFC’s 60th anniversary 
year. You have made it possible to put over 
$700,000* into vital ministry in Anglican 
communities across the country. Thank you 
for your generosity.

We wish you joy and happiness during the 
Christmas Season.
 

*In AFC’s 60th anniversary year, Canadian 
Anglicans made it possible to disburse:

$240,000 for infrastructure projects

$141,000 for innovative ministries 

$84,000 in theological bursaries

$242,000 other grants and disbursements

                                        

CHRISTMAS 
SHOPPING  
MADE EASY
You may now shop on the AFC 
website for books, Hope Bear, 
and accessories. From the home 
page, click on AFC Store. 

For complimentary Christmas 
placemats and other 
promotional items, click on 
About and Promotion.

THINKING ABOUT THE NEW YEAR 
Kindness and a generous spirit are like medicine—they bring healing 
to the soul. At AFC, we believe that the best thing we can do is give 
someone a chance—a chance to build, create, innovate, learn, study,  
sing, and smile. 

We welcome your donations in 2018 as we work together to build up 
faith communities all across Canada.               

Good tidings and joy to all our donors 



You asked!  
Where does the grant money come from?

in 

$100,000
Annual contributions  

from parishes, dioceses, 
and individuals.

add 

$600,000
From legacy donations  
and investment income.

out 

$700,000
Disbursed annually for 
innovative ministry and 
diverse infrastructure.

>$1,000,000
The amount requested in the  

form of grant and bursury  
applications often exceeds  

our capacity.

www.anglicanfoundation.org

potential

need
>$2,500,000…  

If we all lean in and increase 
our donation, think about  
the impact we could have!


